
 

City of Colusa California 

STAFF REPORT 

 

DATE: October 1, 2024 

TO: Mayor and Council Members 

FROM: Shelly Kittle, City Clerk 

 

AGENDA ITEM: 

Planning Commission Appointment  

Recommendation: Council to consider appointing applicant Amy Schmidt to the Planning 
Commission to fill the unexpired 2-year term.   

 

BACKGROUND ANALYSIS:  Since April 23, 2024, there has been a vacancy on the Planning 
Commission.  The term of this seat expires April 2026.    The City Clerk has advertised this 
vacancy since April and received one application on September 24, 2024 from Amy Schmidt. 

  
BUDGET IMPACT: None. 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: Council to appoint Amy Schmidt. 

 

ATTACHMENT:  Application – Amy Schmidt 

 

 

 
 


